
SUMMER WORKCAMP 

For the last several years, our school, in collaboration with the association 
InformaGiovani, has been welcoming a group of international volunteers during the 
week before the opening of the school year for the so-called SUMMER 
WORKCAMP between the end of August and the beginning of September (dates 
vary according to the school calendar). Guided by school teachers, the group 
helps in the work that prepares the spaces of the school: the young people repair 
and paint furniture;  thoroughly clean the common areas, tame the garden after the 
long summer break, and many other large and small actions are needed to make 
the school spaces welcoming again and ready for the arrival of the children. The 
group of young volunteers is hosted on the school premises and prepares their 
own meals using the school kitchen. In addition to the hours of work, the group of 
young volunteers has the opportunity to enjoy what the city of Palermo offers, with 
its cultural history, its social life and its beautiful beaches. Together, the volunteers 
experience a week of profoundly meaningful work for the school community, as 
well as a moment of intense meeting with like-minded young people and with our 
beautiful city.

 

Anyone interested in participating in the SUMMER WORKCAMP is asked to write 
an email to the school office; scuola@waldorfpalermo.org
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